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Helen M. Nenn, 89, of Port Washington, died Tuesday, Oct. 9, at Aurora Medical Center in
Grafton.

Funeral services were held Thursday, Oct. 11, at St. John’s Lutheran Church in Port
Washington. The Rev. John Klieve officiated.

Interment was in Lakeview Memorial Park Chapel in Oshkosh.

Memorials to St. John’s Lutheran Church, the Port Washington Light Station or the Port
Washington Senior Center are suggested.

Eernisse Funeral Home of Port Washington handled arrangements.




